Romania
11 January 2013
Concerning your request to provide information according to Annex F on chlorinated naphthalenes, Annex F on hexachlorobutadiene, Annex E on pentachlorophenol and its salts and esters I would like to inform you that following our investigation inside the country there is no information available.
 
Regarding the information on short-chained chlorinated paraffins I would like to inform you that there is no additional information available than those already provided.
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